
ATTACHMENT A 

[ON NICE-PAK PRODUCTS, INC. LETTERHEAD] 

[insert addressee name] [insert addressee address] 

Dear [name of retailer]: 

You have purchased Nice-Pak Products, Inc. (“Nice-Pak”) moist wipes for resale under 
your private label. In a recent enforcement action, the Federal Trade Commission (FTC) alleged 
that Nice-Pak made misleading representations in its advertising and marketing of “flushable” moist 
wipes made of non-elemental chlorine bleached word pulp, bicomponent fibers, and EP907 
repulpable binder.   Among other things, the FTC alleged that Nice-Pak lacked adequate 
substantiation for the claim that this product is safe for household plumbing, household septic 
systems, and public sewer systems. 

Nice-Pak resolved this matter with the FTC by a settlement and has agreed to send this 
notification to you. 

Nice-Pak requests that you immediately stop using all packaging, advertising, and 
marketing materials previously provided to you by Nice-Pak about these wipes. Also, please 
ensure such claims are removed from your website and do not appear in any other advertising or 
marketing. 

For further information about this matter, go to www.ftc.gov and search for “Nice-Pak.” 

Very truly yours, 

Robert P. Julius, CEO  
Nice-Pak Products, Inc. 

 

 


